
AGENDA ITEM 3 

 
 

c/o Southville Centre, Beauley Road, Bristol, BS3 1QG 
 

Green Capital Funding (Round 2): 10 February 2015 
        Requested         Awarded 

  
Overspend from Round 1      40.30  40.30 
 
1.Way Out West   Parson Street  3350  2800 
     Station 
 
2.Matthew Tree Project  Foodtures at the  840  840 
     Vale 
 
3.Good Gym/Patchwork  GoodGym/Patchwork 1259  1059 
Group 
 
4.Bristol Natural History   Festival of Nature   1986  1986 
Consortium    Outreach Project   
 
5.Bedminster History  Bedminster History 1600  1600 
Cooperative    Walking Maps 
 
6.GBCP    Making Bedminster 10,000**   599.70 
     Bristol’s First Age- 
     Friendly Neighbourhood 
 
7.GBCP    Blooming Bedminster- 325  325 
     Growing Community  
     Festival 
 
8.Luckwell Improvement  Chessels Community 750  750 
Project    Garden 
_____________________________________________________________ 
TOTAL requested       £20,150.30 10,000 
 
Amount Available:         £10,000. 
 



 
The Awards Panel comprised: Jo Hargreaves, Celia Phipps*, Lesley 
Collins*, Helen Thomas*, Chris Bennett, Viv Brinson with Ben Barker* as 
non-voting coordinator.    GBCP Board members are marked*.    This 
Awards Panel was a small one, ie the turn-out was rather disappointing, both 
from board and non-board folk, but, many thanks to those who came. 
 
Conditions and other comments. 
Applications were graded on a five point range with 5 being the highest 
mark.   No application received less than a 3 average. 
 
Item 1. Money to be payable only when Network Rail and other necessary 
permissions are given.   Had there been sufficient money this application 
would have received the full sum requested.   However, it is hoped that other 
sources, eg Clean & Green Fund, Community Chest may be available to 
make up the difference, if required. 
 
Item 3. It is still unclear if BCC will make the proposed community orchard 
site available.   The money will therefore be retained until BCC’s position in 
known, or, a suitable alternative site is identified ‘in a reasonable time’, ie 
during 2015. 
 
Item 5. There was a discussion about the best 3 sites and whether or not the 
original 3 were the most appropriate.   The applicant has already agreed to 
look again at this issue and will talk to GBCP about a balanced and 
accessible approach. 
 
Item 6. Only the Bedminster Toilet Map was agreed and the applicant will 
need to find the missing 30p.   However, the remaining part of the 
application stays on the table. 
 
It is possible that not all these conditions will be met or that other factors 
will prevent a project going ahead.   Money saved in this case will be used to 
support project 1 (up to an additional £550) and project 6 as required.   
Prioritisation will be in that order.     The situation will be reviewed in April 
2015. 
 
GBCP Board is invited to note the report and approve the 
recommendations 
 
Ben Barker, February 2015. 
 




